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From The Director’s Desk, 

 

 How has this year gone by so fast, it seems like just yesterday it was January.  

With the possibility of that nasty little 4 letter word “snow” creeping onto our lips please 

be sure to keep yourself safe.  If we close, I will have the closing message on the phone 

by 7:00 am, so if you’re questioning if we’re open call the center to check the voicemail 

recording.  Safety is always our top priority so please, error on the side of caution and 

stay safe. 

 

I want to take this opportunity to thank everyone that has helped with our 

fundraisers this past year.  We have acquired a few new volunteers this year and your 

support has been greatly appreciated.  I also want to thank everyone that attends the 

center, your attendance and participation in the activities is what keeps the center doors 

open. 

 

I would like to thank all those that attended the Veterans Day luncheon where we 

had twelve veterans present. (Thank you for your service).  Thanks to all those that 

contributed to or helped with the lunch.  We couldn’t have done it without you.  We also 

want to thank “New Song” for entertaining us.   

 

 Our Christmas party will be on Monday December 23rd with Christmas music 

played by DJ Jon (aka my husband) and a visit from Santa.  We will have a special lunch 

that day.  We are asking everyone to bring cookies to share with each other and with 

Santa.  If you would like to participate in our Christmas left right game after lunch please 

bring in a wrapped gift valued between $5 and $10.  

 

 We will be celebrating New Year’s on Monday the 30th with games and activities.  

Bring your special memories of the past year to share with everyone today.   

 

 

Warm wishes, 
         
         Erin   
 

Welcome New Members: 

Walter Wigley 

Robin Wigley 

Judith Kraus 

Kathleen Dellinger 




